
Are you a young person with experience of 
the children’s hearings system?

Do you want to influence the work of Children’s 
Hearings Scotland?

We are looking for young people aged 14-25 with current or recent 
experience of the hearings system to apply to join our Experts by 
Experience Group. No specific skills required, your passion and 
experience are enough!
 
You will attend four development meetings a year, and receive a daily 
rate of £180, to shape change, learn new skills, make new friends and 
most importantly have fun.
 
For more information and to register your interest please 
visit bit.ly/experts-by-experience or scan this QR code:  
 
For an informal chat please contact the Participation Team:
Email: chsparticipation@chs.gov.scot
Text/WhatsApp: 07785 913520

http://bit.ly/experts-by-experience
mailto:chsparticipation%40chs.gov.scot?subject=Experts%20by%20Experience

